
 

 

LAWN CARE 

Propery owners are responsible for all watering 

and maintenance of restored lawn areas.  

Property owners are reminded to start watering 

the lawn seed shortly after it has been placed. 

Adequate water is essential for establishment of 

a root system and a lush green yard. 

 

PROJECT COMPLETION 

Completion of the project is based upon 
weather conditions and the delivery of 
construction materials through the duration 
of the project. 

Anticipated Completion Date:  Tuesday, August 

18, 2020. 

For additional questions or information about 
this project, please call the Engineering 
Department at 715-839-4934.  Thank you for 
your patience as we make these repairs. 
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PROJECT OVERVIEW 

Current date: August 6, 2020 

 

Construction on: Golf Road & Rudolph Road 

Round-a-bout 

 

Tentative start date:  Monday, August 10, 

2020 

 

Proposed Work: Removing and replacing 

concrete curb and gutter and medians that have 

deteriorated. 

 

Golf Road and Rudolph Road will be closed at 

this intersection. A signed detour will be in 

place during construction. 

  

 

DETOUR INFORMATION 

Westbound Golf Road: traffic will be 

detoured north on Fairfax Street to 

Mitscher Avenue; then west on Mitscher 

Avenue to Rudolph Road; then north on 

Rudolph Road to E. Hamilton Avenue; 

then west on E. Hamilton Avenue to State 

Street; then south on State Street to 

Lowes Creek Road. 

 

Eastbound Golf Road: traffic will be 

detoured beginning on Lowes Creek 

Road at State Street; then north on State 

Street to E. Hamilton Avenue; then east 

on E. Hamilton Avenue to Rudolph Road; 

then south on Rudolph Road to Mitscher 

Avenue; then east on Mitscher Avenue to 

Fairfax Street; then south on Fairfax 

Street to Golf Road. 

 

The detour will include a “4-way” stop 

sign at the intersection of Rudolph Road 

and Mitscher Avenue.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

RIGHT-OF-WAY 

If you have an irrigation system in City Right-of-

Way, please be sure to locate it, and remove it 

before the start of construction to avoid damage.  

 

Any landscaping that is in the City Right-of-Way 

should be removed prior to the start of 

construction, as well, to avoid any damage.  

 

The contractor and the City cannot guarantee the 

condition of these items once construction 

begins.  

 


